
MEMORIAL JUNIOR 

 HIGH SCHOOL  

 

You’re Invited to Attend Open House 

At Memorial Junior High  

 
Please come join us for our open house on: 

Tuesday, September 6th, 2016  

6:00 p.m. — 8:00 p.m.  

Memorial Junior High School  

1250 Professor Road 

South Euclid, Ohio 44124 
 

We will begin at 6:00 in the new gym with an introduction  

of our staff. Students and families will then follow their child’s  

schedule to meet the teachers and receive valuable information  

regarding the class syllabus and student expectations. 

 

Help us out and have your child bring in canned goods to  
feed the homeless starting Wednesday, August 31, 2016.  
First 100 Cans of food gets Mr. Kaple a Pie in the face  

at open house!!! You don’t want to miss it!!!! 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the 6th. 

 

Dominick Kaple, Principal 

Deb Cegelka, AP 

Theo Robinson, AP 

 


